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June 2024 

Mandorah marine facilities upgrade 

Construction update 

The Northern Territory Government is delivering new marine facilities to improve and maintain 
public transport services for residents and visitors to Mandorah, Wagait Beach and Belyuen. 

The new facilities include a new boat ramp, toilet facilities, car park upgrades and an improved 
experience for ferry users. 

Importantly, it will also provide better access for people with disabilities. 

The project will deliver: 

• two breakwater structures to provide protection from sea swells and wave action 
• access improvements for people with disability and people who need mobility 

assistance, including wheelchairs and prams 
• modifications to the car park layout to add car and trailer parking and additional bays 

for people with a disability 
• repurposing an existing building to provide shade and toilet facilities 
• new boat ramp.  

 
Construction works are being staged based to enable an accelerated program for the contractor 
to start dry season works. Construction activity progressing on site in May 2024 includes: 

• preparing the site and stockpiling quarry materials to enable staged construction for the 
project 

• constructing the southern breakwater. 

Quarry material are being brought in to the project site by trucks along Cox Peninsula Road and 
drivers are urged to drive safely when sharing the road with road trains during the construction. 

Access to some sections of the Mandorah Jetty car park area may be restricted during the works 
and regular updates will be provided on any potential construction impacts. 

Harbour users are urged not to enter the construction area marked by hazard markers and lights. 

For more information on the project visit 
https://infrastructure.nt.gov.au/project/mandorah-marine-
facilities. If you have any queries please contact Darwin 
Harbour Infrastructure Projects via dhip.dipl@nt.gov.au or call 
8936 5668. 

Use the QR code to subscribe for updates on the Mandorah 
Marine Facilities project: 

 

https://infrastructure.nt.gov.au/project/mandorah-marine-facilities
https://infrastructure.nt.gov.au/project/mandorah-marine-facilities
mailto:dhip.dipl@nt.gov.au

